Radcliffe First NOM As amended Amendment.	 Invite United Utilities to address members before a full council meeting to discuss concerns and explore local solutions to the discharging of sewage into local rivers. 	Andrea Tomlinson (Dem Services) Meeting arranged
motion.docx	 Write to our two MPs to congratulate the new Environment Secretary for taking urgent action to address these concerns and request that water companies must stop discharges from CSOs by 2035. Continue the exemplar relationship with the Environment Agency that we have and work with them to address these concerns. 	Haroon Asghar (Exec Office) Letters Sent
Lab NOM Swift Bricks Motion LabV2.docx	This Council resolves to: 1) Request that the Council accepts that best practice, in the form of British Standard 42021:2022, should be proposed and adopted within the new Bury Local Plan.	It is currently proposed that the first draft of Bury's new Local Plan will be consulted on in early 2025 and it is proposed that this will include a policy requirement for the incorporation of swift bricks and/or the installation of integral nest boxes within new developments. This accords with the Council Motion on this issue
	Ensure that any plans to re-roof Bury's Council Housing stock be seen as an opportunity to install Swift	Kate Waterhouse (to make housing colleagues aware)

	nesting boxes, especially if there is evidence of existing nests.	
Conservative NOM CONSMOTIONJULY2 4.docx	1.To undertake a feasibility study to consider all matters that need to be considered to improve accessibility and inclusiveness for blind and partially sighted people living and visiting our Borough. The feasibility study to include contributions from all partners and interested parties 2. For the Chief Executive to report back on this matter by January 2025 Council.	Council colleagues from EDI, Adult Care and Community Partnerships are looking to commission this study through a disabled people's user led organisation. Options for this commission are being considered including identifying organisations such as Bury BID and Bury Healthwatch who may want to contribute to the commissioning of the feasibility study. Additionally we are reviewing current pieces of work the council is undertaking that would complement this commission.